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A Dutton Coalition Government will work with Medicines Australia on delivering the 
Strategic Agreement that was signed with the previous Coalition Government in 2022. 
 
The Coalition does not support tariffs on pharmaceuticals and will not agree to changes 
to the Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS) that push up costs for consumers and 
the Australian taxpayer as a whole. 
 
The Coalition supports the Health Technology Assessment (HTA) Review and the 
continuation of the HTA Implementation Advisory Group. 
 
The Coalition’s priorities for HTA Reform are: 
 

• Streamlining and harmonisation of related processes related to a PBAC 
application (e.g. TGA approval, ATAGI advice for vaccines etc); 

• Removing ‘wrong’ doors and having a united HTA pathway and committee 
approach, as per Recommendation 4 of the HTA Review; 

• Foster earlier engagement between PBAC and sponsors; 
• Reduce the churn of repeat applications to PBAC, particularly for medicines that 

have already been assessed as cost effective; and 
• Ensuring the system delivers better equity outcomes. 

 
The Coalition has committed to lowering the PBS general co-payment to $25 from 1 
January 2026.  An elected Coalition Government will work with industry on the 
implementation of this co-payment reduction. 
 
The Coalition commits to consulting with Medicines Australia and its members around 
any changes to the Strategic Agreement and related programs.  
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